



Week 26
February 7-11, 2022
FRANKLIN FALCONS
franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School"
Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

March	11 th	End of Quarter 3/2 Hour Early Release
March	14-18 th	Spring break-No School
March	30-31 th	Report cards 2 Hour Early Release
April	15 th	Spring Recess-No School
April	18 th	Teacher In Service-No School
May	16-19 th	2 Hour Early Release
May	19 th	Last Day of School

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr. High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the REASON for their absence.

melaniefranklin@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

We are in need of girl's leggings (all sizes) and gently used jackets (all sizes). If you have these

items and want to donate them, please email Ms. Post at robinpost@fppspv.net.

Remember that you can access your child's grade through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Last week Sawyer F. went to the county spelling bee after winning the school one, and got 4th place.

Roof Repairs

Recently at Franklin the roofs of a few buildings have been repaired. This is due to a grant called the ESSER III, it was approved by the Department of Education in September this school year. This is the same grant that allowed exterior painting earlier this school year. The grant should cover the costs of the repair and also of some of the maintenance around the school.

~Abigail B., Sawyer F., R.J. H., & Lila S.~

Mrs. Axe

Mrs. Axe is Franklin's art teacher, this is her second year here. She has a bachelor's art studies degree from ASU, and has studied art at Phoenix college for years. She likes to work on her own personal art and sewing projects. She wants kids to do their best and get excited about art. She thinks art is a great outlet for everyone.

~Abigail B., Sawyer F., R.J. H., & Lila S.~



Principal's Message

Franklin Families, Faculty, and Staff,

Happy early Valentine's Day! Please take some time this week to continue to spread kindness throughout our school, home, and community.

Principal Gabaldon







